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Did you know?

In response to serious water shortages,
Israeli engineers and agriculturalists
developed a revolutionary drip irrigation
system to minimize the amount of water
used to grow crops?
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Dear Praying Friends!

Michele and | are now embarking on our
twentieth year in Jewish ministry. We
continue to be amazed at how the Lord
uses us!2015 was spent travelling
another 200 nights on the road,
covering some 100,000 miles and
preaching in 100 churches acrossthe
country seeing morethan 3,600
decisions. Our direct outreach in the
Jewish community here in the Metroplex
continues to grow. We have mailed
19,000 tracts to Jewish people
throughout the Dallas/Ft. Worth
community giving us some very colorful
responses as well as many
opportunities to witness to Jewish
people. Our monthly Bible study
continuestogrow and my Annual
IsraelTour was a great success! We
saw our support base grow a bit with
some new churches coming on board
which is always a special blessing.2015
certainly was a verybusy and blessed
year capped off withthemarriage of our
daughter Korrie in Novemberto
AlexTaylor.

Looking forward, | find my calendar
of church meetings is fairly full for 2016
with a few spots yet to be filled. \We
continueto see wonderful responses
from church members who volunteer to
address envelopes and provide the
necessary postage for the tracts tobe
mailed.My Annual Israel Tour is set
forMay 9-19and we have a good group
signed up already. We have 3 more
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pastors who are expecting to join us
along with several from their churches
which should make this a veryexciting
tour. This year marks 20 years | have
been making these trips to Israel and |
am looking forward towonderful time
marking thismilestone event!There is
still room for you to join us and | would
encourageyou toregister as soon as
possible. You can go to
http://events.SignUp4.com/HOLYS59E
for more information. You will also find a

secure registration pagefor your
convenience.

Michele and | remain grateful for your
faithful prayer and financial support.
Apart from you our ministry couldnotbe
possible. Please alwaysrememberthat it
is by your mercy that they shall obtain
mercy Romans 11:30-31.

In Messiah,

Dr. A1

19,000! With the last batch of
envelopes sent out Christmas week, the
total is now 19,000! We are so amazed
and thankful for all who have helped this
become a reality. Please pray for those
who will receive the tracts to respond.
PRAYER Request. We will be
upgrading our operating system soon.
Please pray that this will go smoothly
and that nothing will be lost in the
transition. We're thanking God for our
IT volunteer who helps us keep up with

tamhhrnalacs sl



